FIRST IMROOZ MODARABA

02 January 2025
Ms. Fatima Azmat
Assistant Manager, Listed Companies Compliance - RAD
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building
Stock Exchange Road
Karachi.

UNUSUAL MOVEMENT IN PRICE OF THE CERTIFICATES OF FIRST IMROOZ MODARABA (“FIMM”)

Madam

This is with reference to your email containing letter No. PSX/GEN-1937 dated 31-Dec-
2024, on the above subject.

In the aforesaid letter, we have been asked again to provide further clarification in
respect of unusual movement in price of Certificates of First Imrooz Modaraba.

In this regard, we have to state as follows:

1. That, in response to your Letter No. PSX/GEN-1796 dated 06 December 2024, we
have submitted that we are not aware of any matter and/or material information
which may have resulted in an unusual movement in the price of Certificates of
First Imrooz Modaraba.

2. That, we again state that we are not aware of matter or development that is or
may be relevant to the unusual price movement and that has yet not been disclosed
to the public.

3. That, we are fully aware of the applicable regulatory framework and will continue
to ensure compliance with it.
Please note that the above information has been uploaded on PSX web portal PUCARS.

Yours faithfully

for on behalf of
FIRST IMROOZ’MODARABA

TN
Cargs

-

Shabbir AHmed Jamsa
Company Secretary
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